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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1791 modifies the duties of a game warden by removing the duty of a game warden to inform 

a hunter he or she is investigating that it is necessary to obtain the consent of the landowner, 

lessee, or occupant to hunt or take on the particular property. The warden may inform such 

hunters if requested to do so by the landowner. The measure prohibits a game warden from 

entering private property on the suspicion of the possible possession or discharge of a firearm or 

bow unless otherwise requested by a property owner.  
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